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St Paul’s Maundy Thursday 
Round Up 

Rooted and Growing in God 
 
Thursday 28th March 2024 
Welcome to our round up of news and information for the week.   
 
Happy Easter 
Over the last few weeks, we have been preparing for Easter.  In worship we have revisited the Easter 
story, remembering that Jesus rose again at Easter.  Our Easter celebrations were led by years 1 and 2 
in church last week.  Whatever is being planned for your family, I hope that you all have a good 
break and I look forward to welcoming you back to school in the summer term. 
 
Why not browse the news pages of the school website or sign up to our Facebook page to find out 
more about how we have been preparing for easter? 
 
First Day of the Summer Term – Monday 15th April 
The school reopens to all pupils, at the usual time on Monday 15th April. 
 
Extra-Curricular Clubs – Summer Term 
I attach a copy of extra-curricular clubs for next term to this Round Up.  All clubs can be booked 
through Parentpay.  Due to a low take up of the cooking club, we are offering the remaining places 
to pupils in Years 3 and 4, as well as those in years 5 and 6. 
 
Weekly menu 
We shall have a new menu for the summer term.  I attach the full menu to this week’s Round Up.  
Please see the menu for the first week back below. 

 
 
Spring Refresh 
Do look out for our new logo and signage, which we shall begin to unveil over the Easter Holidays. 
  

https://www.stpauls.hounslow.sch.uk/index.php/news
https://www.facebook.com/StPaulsPrimarySchoolBrentford/
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EXTERNAL PARTNERS 
 
Hounslow Family Hub Day 

 
 
Contact: 
To contact the school, please send an email to office@stpauls.hounslow.sch.uk 
To contact the Chair of Governors: chair@stpauls.hounslow.sch.uk 
 
Parent Governors: 
Suzanne Forbes: sforbes9.313@lgflmail.org 
Tommy Norton: tnorton12.313@lgflmail.org 
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